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I hope the state legislature will carefully consider the affects upon seniors if "voting by 

mail" is overturned.  Many of us have severe mobility problems that make going to 

the polls not an option.  Being forced to vote in person would disenfranchise 

thousands of Oregonians.  A perfect example is my 103 year old friend whose mind 

is sharp and who votes in every election.  Her vote would be lost if forced to vote in-

person.  The system we have in Oregon now meets the needs of our voters.  Thank 

you. 


